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William Judson <heylynnandbill@ca.rr.com> 
To: etta.armstrong@lacity.org

Dear Etta Armstrong, LA City Clerk Office,

Etta Armstrong <etta.armstrong@lacity.org>

_____ H-Kp-bb-S^
_______ ^ _______

Mon, Jun 6, 2016 at 8 49 AM

I ag-ee that entire properties should not be dedicated to short term rentals, but I urge you to consider removing the 
ninety day limit on a homeowner renting a room in her home. It smacks of government overreach when you start 
dictating who homeowners can welcome into their OWN HOME. I suggest my West Adams neighbor benefits from home 
sharing by bringing in tourists and their dollars, which can help local business.

William Judson

Sincerely, 

William Judson
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